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This bill, if passed will do nothing other than cause further harm to the economy and 

limit personal freedoms.  

 

The amount of products that use fur are incredibly vast. Everything from high end 

paintbrushes, felt products such as hats and liners for gloves, coats, and trim on 

garments. Outlawing the sale of fur and fur products will shut down businesses, limit 

choices for sellable products, and cheapen industrys. Additionally almost all of these 

products are sold and manufactured by small businesses.  

 

Do not allow this bill to advance. Stop this constant attack on small business and the 

attacks on people and free choice.  

 


